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IMPORTANT
DATES ADD THESE TO YOUR

CALENDAR!

NEWS AND
NOTES

PTO
UPDATE

November 1: PTO Christmas Ornament Presale
forms coming home
November 7: Good News Club
November 8: 2nd Grade security forms due for
their Veteran’s Day Program
November 14: PTO Meeting and Good News Club
November 17: Individual Santa Pictures (form will
come home)
November 18: PTO’s Mistletoe Mania Market at
Jasper Elementary 9:00 - 2:00 (vendors, crafts,
food, fun)

Santa Pics for siblings, pets, families, etc from
9:00 - 12:00

November 20 - 24: Thanksgiving Break
November 28: Good News Club

PTO Meeting November 7 (special
called) and November 14 at 4:00

in the JES Cafeteria! Please join us!

Please remember to send a water
bottle and snack daily. We do take
water donations but cannot provide
hundreds of bottles per day. 

WHAT ARE WE
LEARNING AT JES?
PK - simple addition and subtraction, The
Coral Reef, and 2 syllables words
K - ELA - letter sounds, tricky words (the, a)
and plants   Math - comparing numbers to 0-
10
1 - ELA- Early World Civilizations:
Mesopotamia and Ancient Egypt. 
Math - Work with addition and subtraction
equations, adding three numbers, and
understanding the equal sign. 
2 - ELA- Spelling Alternatives, Writing Process,
War of 1812
  Math - Addition and Subtraction Strategies 
3-ELA - The Ancient Roman Civilization
Math - Connecting addition and multiplication
to area; representing and interpreting data
4 -ELA - Animals
Math - Division

Mistletoe Mania Market will be 11/18
from 9-2; Santa Pictures are 9-12

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN
RELATED ARTS?
MUSIC-
K- Singing/Thanksgiving music
1- Dynamics/Thanksgiving music
2- Veteran's day music
3- Reading notes on the staff
4- Reading notes on the staff 

GUIDANCE - Thankfulness

 

TUTORING UPDATE:
We have had several parents reach out about tutoring. Due to new laws
we must prioritize ELA tutoring starting with students who fell into it due to
the 3rd grade retention law and then every student who was retained
must have tutoring the following school year. Due to these requirements,
the number of tutors, the number of students who are required to have
tutoring, we have no more spaces currently available.  I have added
anyone who has asked to a waiting list, but due to the number who must
have it for the year, I doubt we will have many openings. When we do, we
will start with 3rd-4th grade and work our way down to Kindergarten. 


